
 

Have you considered participating in the  

AFCU Pilgrimage with members of other  

Franciscan colleges and universities?  

 

Come and learn more about this  

life-changing experience from  

Neumann faculty and staff members  

who have participated in past pilgrimages.  

 

Come hear about this wonderful opportunity! 

 

        October 3, 2012 

       12:30 to 1:30 PM 

  Assisi Room  BMB 332 
 

      Simple lunch provided. 

 

 
RSVP by September 21, 2012 to mccarthm@neumann.edu 

AFCU Pilgrimage to Rome and Assisi  
May 2013 
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